Mary Curran

From: Derek Kelly

Sent: Thursday 3 November 2022 12:29

To: Mary Curran; Frank d'Arcy

Cc: Kathy Quinn; Derek Farrell

Subject: RE: lllegal Dumping - query from Finance SPC
Mary,

| have asked Derek Farrell (copied) who is the SEO for the area to look at our records to see what if any costs were
incurred in the last 5 years related to removal of illegal dumping at the location.

Regards

Derek

From: Mary Curran <mary.curran@dublincity.ie>

Sent: 03 November 2022 12:24

To: Derek Kelly <derek.kelly@dublincity.ie>; Frank d'Arcy <frankg.darcy@dublincity.ie>
Cc: Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>

Subject: FW: lllegal Dumping - query from Finance SPC

Importance: High

Good afternoon Derek and Frank,

Please see attached query from the Finance SPC in relation to the above and reply from Brian White, Waste
Management to same.

Can you please provide a response to this query in the context that the Waste Division has indicated that the works
have been carried out by the Area Office or Housing Department (Traveller Accommodation Section).

The next meeting of the SPC is Thursday 17" November with agenda to be published on Thursday 10™.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Combhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigi na Cathrach, Baile Atha Cliath 8, |
Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |
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Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.




